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To National Federations  

 

Vienna, 16th February 2024 

  

Subject: Invitation to European Judo Union Kids Camp during the European Senior 
Championships in Zagreb 

 

Dear National Federations, 

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of the European Judo Union (EJU), I am delighted 
to extend an invitation to your National Federation to participate in the EJU Kids Camp, 
which will take place during the European Senior Championships in Zagreb. 

 

Event Details: 

Arrival Date: Thursday, April 25th 

Departure Date: Sunday, April 28th 

Location: Zagreb, Croatia 

 

The EJU is pleased to offer an opportunity for nine young judokas from your National 
Federation, spanning across the U10, U12, U14 and U16 age categories, along with one 
coach, to participate in this exciting event. The EJU is committed to supporting the growth 
and development of young judokas, and as such, we will cover the costs of accommodation 
and full board during the camp. 

 

Camp Activities: 

1. Daily Training Session: led by distinguished judo Olympians, the participants will have 
the chance to enhance their skills and learn from the best in the field. 

2. Creative Workshop: a creative workshop will be organized, where participants can engage 
in making fan props and express their artistic side. 

 



3. European Senior Championships: participants will have the privilege of witnessing the 
final block of the European Senior Championships, providing them with an inspiring and 
memorable experience. 

 

Logistics and Financials: 

- The National Federations are responsible for covering the transport costs to Zagreb. 

- EJU will cover the costs of accommodation and full board for the participants during the 
camp. 

 

Application Process: 

- The deadline for applying for the camp is March 10th, 2024. 

- All applications should be submitted via email to marina.draskovic@judo.hr  

 

We believe that this camp will not only contribute to the technical development of young 
judokas but also provide them with a unique opportunity to be inspired by top-level judo 
competitions. We look forward to the active participation of your National Federation in 
this event. 

 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
us at headoffice@eju.net or marina.draskovic@judo.hr 

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. We anticipate an exciting and successful Kids 
Camp during the European Senior Championships. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Dr. László Tóth      Sergei Aschwanden 

EJU President      EJU Vice President Education 
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